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05/10/2020  15:52:272020/3958/P OBJ Francoise Findlay, 

Chairman 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association 

Member of 

BCAAC

Taplow and the adjacent Visage building are clearly visible from the Elsworthy Conservation Area and putting 

further equipment on the top of Taplow will be particularly unsightly when viewed from Primrose Hill.   Both 

blocks, along with the others along Adelaide Road, dominate the view North and further obstruction on the roof 

of Taplow will be detrimental for that view.
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